Getting things done — fencing damage
at Pleasance Court #dundeewestend

Following concerns raised by a resident with me yesterday about the damage to
fencing at the side of Pleasance Court, I immediately raised this with the
fence owners, Home Scotland.

See photo - right :

The broken fencing was lying across the public pavement at the Brewery
Lane/Brook Street junction.

Home Scotland’s Maintenance Surveyor responded very promptly late yesterday
afternoon as follows :

“I have attended and removed the fence from the street. We will now organise
repair / replacement. Thanks for bringing this to our attention.”
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